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I oppose SB348. It will NOT make Oregonians safer, and is not likely to be found 

constitutional. Additionally, Oregon doesn't' have the resources to implement these 

changes. This will take away rights from law abiding Oregonians. This will have a 

greater impact upon lower income individuals. I urge you to oppose SB 348.  

Thank you for hearing my voice. 


